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Report	from	the	Secretary	
 

Today marks the end of my first year as Secretary and the second year as member 
of this fabulous Society. I knew, when I put my name forward for this role, that it 
would be a steep learning curve – and it was! My lack of knowledge about the club 
and its members, meant I could not support Nick fully in the early months, for which I 
apologise. 

I have been really impressed over the professionalism in the way the society is run. 
This is the 3rd Camera or Photographic club I have been a member of and I have 
been a Committee Member of all three now. I recommend being involved in helping 
to run things, its really rewarding. 

Separate from many impromptu meetings and discussions, your Committee has 7 
formal Committee meetings over the year, mostly at Littleton, but sometimes at 
South Wonston Village Hall. Many thanks to Gavin Bowyer for coming to the rescue 
one night, when you kindly offered the use of your dining room, after we couldn’t get 
into South Wonston. 

The dates for the Committee Meetings during the coming year have already been 
agreed, the first one being on 6th June. The rest of the schedule will be published on 
the website in the normal manner. 

 

 

Adrian Binney 

Secretary 
Winchester Photographic Society 


